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FARNCOMBE SKATEBOARD & BIKE PARK GETS THE THUMBS UP FROM GODALMING 
TOWN COUNCIL 
 

At the Council’s Environment & Planning Meeting on Thursday, 24 June, young resident Zac 

Shovelton gave a presentation to Members in the Council Chamber about his vison for a 

skateboard and bike park in the Farncombe area.   

 

Although Godalming Town Council does not have appropriate land assets within Farncombe to be 

able to develop a skateboard park, Members wished to acknowledge their support for such a 

scheme. The Godalming & Farncombe Neighbourhood Plan (GoFarNP), which was developed by 

residents and accepted by a referendum vote of local electors, supports the provision of a 

skateboard park in Farncombe.  

 

Godalming Town Council has written to the Chief Executive of Waverley Borough Council to 

express the Town Council's support for a skateboard and bike park and its willingness to work with 

Waverley Borough Council to explore opportunities to deliver this. 

 

The Committee Chair thanked Zac for a superb presentation and for bringing his vision to the 

Council. 

 

For more information on the Godalming & Farncombe Neighbourhood Plan (GoFarNP) please visit 

our website. 

  

Ends… 
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